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Passing HB4112 in a no brainer and should appeal to both parties. Please take 

advantage of the money available in the Inflation Reduction Act to allow Oregon to 

take a leadership role in developing clean energy technologies.  This funding will 

allow Oregon to create jobs that will provide family wages and help replace those lost 

to them through aurtomation and other economic issues such as business leaving 

Oregon.  

 

We need both the jobs and the technology to help ease the climate crisis. The money 

exists and we should use it. 

 

For these reasons and other reasons, I strongly urge you to support HB 4112 and the 

-3 amendment. Thank you for your time. 

 

Gail Cordell 

Oregon City OR 

            


